
Dear Neighbours,

We hope you have been enjoying your summer.  We have been working hard at Holloway Park on improving our 

communication with local residents. We have a new way to send updates out to the local community, our 

Holloway Park  WhatsApp group. If you would like to receive the newsletter and any updates about works here, 

we would urge you to sign up. This is also available to anyone who is interested but might be out of the delivery 

range of our newsletter. Please note this will be a one-way form of communication, so if you want to contact us 

about anything then please use the phone or email or website to do this. 

Our construction and CSCS trainings are back from 7th of October. Find out more and register your interest 

with cecile.bouchet@peabody.org.uk

We’re actively recruiting apprenticeships on site. Find out more and email your CV to 

Wahidul.Islam@islington.gov.uk

Project Update
September 2024

The next drop-in session will be on October 2nd from 5:00pm to 7:00pm at Holloway 

Park Site Office, but we can always be reached at the contact details provided 

overleaf.

Walking Art Courses for 2024
 We recently collaborated with the Hilldrop Community 

Centre to deliver a Walking Art Workshop session at our 
Green Skills Hub, where we were able to  use elements 
of the former prison as inspiration for our drawings. If 
you enjoy creative activities that get you moving, don’t 
miss this chance to join a 5-week course, free for 
Camden and Islington residents.

Stay tuned for future sessions with us, and in the 
meantime, contact Helen at helen@cutmoose.com to 
learn more or sign up for a course!

To sign up for Holloway Park WhatsApp updates  just scan the 
QR code here.
To the right is how the channel will look like on your phone 

mailto:cecile.bouchet@peabody.org.uk


Progress on Site Upcoming Work

For any queries that you’d like to 
discuss, please contact us at:

Holloway Park

 Parkhurst Road, N7 0NU

 0333 660104

 info@hollowaypark.co.uk

Contact Details

If you wish to speak to the Council about this project, 

please contact Islington Construction Monitoring 

Team: 

Lee – 020 7527 7272 or islington.gov.uk/ReportASB

Construction Working Hours
0800 – 1800 Weekdays 
0800 – 1300 Saturdays

hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk

Looking at artistic ideas at the Serpentine Gallery 

The curation training panel have been working with Create London over the past few 
months learning about art and what is involved in public commissions. The curation 
training panel is made up of women with lived experience of the criminal justice 
system, interest in the arts and a connection to Islington or Holloway prison. The 
initiative aims to reach women who are usually underrepresented in curation. 

Members of the panel were able to see how the artwork here might be relevant to 
Holloway Park where we are looking for artwork to acknowledge those who were in 
the prison that stood on the site.

Block C lower ground floor concrete 
slab is nearly complete.

Block D works below ground floor is 
in progress, and the slab to block D3 
is due in early September.

Tower Crane 4 (TC4) will be 
erected at the end of 
September. Works to 1st Floor 
concrete slab on block C and 
Ground Floor on block D will 
also start this autumn.
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